
 

 

 

 

 

USA Quiz     

1. How many states are there in the 
USA? 

2. What’s the capital of the USA? 

3. What’s the biggest state in the 
USA? 

4. What’s the nickname of the 
American flag? 

5. What’s the American national 
anthem? 

7. What is the biggest city in the 
USA? 

8. How many people are there in the 
USA? 

9. What is the smallest state in the 
USA? 
 

10. Who was the first American 
president? 

6. Who is the current American vice-
president? 

11. Name 5 American states. 

12. Which state is also known as the 
Sunshine State? 

13. Where is the Statue of Liberty 
located? 

14. Who gave the Statue of Liberty 
to the USA? 
 

15. Which bird is also the national 
symbol of the USA? 

17. What are the three most popular 
sports in the USA? 

18. How many different US dollar 
bills are there? 
 

19. Name 5 well-known American 
brands. 

20. Name 5 famous Americans that 
aren’t alive anymore. 

16. Name 5 American wild animals. 
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1. 50 

2. Washington DC 

3. Alaska 

4. Stars and Stripes 

5. The Star-Spangled Banner 

7. New York 

8. 312 million (Nov 2011) 

9. Rhode Island 
 

10. George Washington 

6. Joe Biden (subject to change) 

11. Texas, California, Florida, New 
York, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Utah, etc. 

12. Florida 

13. New York (on Liberty Island) 

14. France 
 

15. the eagle 

17. baseball, football, basketball 

18. seven different current bills 
(1, 2!, 5, 10, 20, 50 and 100 USD) 
 

19. Boeing, Ford, Nike, Apple, Coke 
etc. 

20. Martin Luther King, JFK, Abraham 
Lincoln, Ronald Reagan, Jesse Owens 

etc. 

16. deer, wolf, coyote, bison, 
rattlesnake, raccoon etc. 

Answer Key 
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